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19th September 2022

HIGH IMPORTANCE

Dear Parents and Carers

CHANGES TO PAYMENT OPTIONS and SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

As mentioned in the School Newsletter, the payment options for school fees, excursion payments,
merchandise purchases and canteen purchases are changing.

As from this Friday, 23rd September 2022 our current school bank account will have been closed.  If you
have an existing recurring direct debit from your bank account to the St Francis Xavier’s bank account could
you please CANCEL it AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

SCHOOL FEES: Shortly you will receive your new Fee Statement and included on the Statement will be
your new Bpay payment details.  You can easily set up regular payments directly from your bank account to
the Bpay account.  Bpay is our preferred method of payment for School Fees.   Other options for payment of
school fees are CompassPay, EFTPOS, cash as well as direct debits through ADIG.

QKR!

As from this Friday, 23rd September 2022 the Qkr! APP will no longer be available.

Please see below for the replacement options:

MERCHANDISE:

● Compass Canteen which is very similar to Qkr!.  This is accessible through your Compass APP.
Please see over.

● Merchandise may also be purchased over the counter at the front office using EFTPOS or cash.

CANTEEN PURCHASES:

● Compass Canteen to order LUNCH ORDERS only. This is accessible through your Compass APP.
Please see over.

● Canteen LUNCH ORDERS may also be placed using the conventional method of writing on a paper
bag and placing it in the class basket of a morning.

● The Recess and Icy Pole menus are visible using Compass Canteen for PRICING ONLY.  Orders
may not be placed and paid for using Compass Canteen.

EXCURSION PAYMENTS

● Compass Canteen, CompassPay, EFTPOS or cash will be available for the payment of Excursions.
The preferred method of payment will be advised when information is sent home regarding any
excursion.
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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

As from Monday, 10th October 2022 our School Newsletter will be available online.  You will be sent a link
to the Newsletter via Compass.

The Newsletter will also be available directly from our website      https://sfxnarrabri.catholic.edu.au/

We thank you for your patience and understanding during this transition period and ask that if you have any
questions or concerns in relation to the above please do not hesitate to contact Ms Hogan at the school
office.

Kind regards

Nick Baird
Principal

Compass Canteen Access


